
May 9, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Thomas J. Miglautsch 

15 Quail Run Circle 

Brevard, NC 28712 

 

Dear Mr. Miglautsch: 

 

Thank you for your letter of April 11, 1996 to Mr. David Marwell regarding The Spotlight 

newspaper’s libel trial and related events.  Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to you. 

 

The Review Board has received thousands of suggestions and leads regarding the potential source and 

existence of assassination records.  The staff carefully reviews all correspondence.  Please be 

assured that your letter will receive this same attention. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director   


